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March 26, 2014 
 
        
Robert Thao 
1549 - 7th Street East 
Saint Paul MN 55106 
 
VIA EMAIL 
 
Re: Appeal for property at 1549 Seventh Street East 
 
Dear Mr. Thao: 
 
This is to confirm that on March 25, 2014 at the Legislative Hearing, Marcia Moermond, 
Legislative Hearing Officer recommended that the City Council deny your appeal and that you 
are required to provide a garbage hauler for this property under the Legislative Code.  As to the 
clean-up of the tires and metal, Inspector Seeley will be doing a final inspection on whether the 
issue has been corrected. 
 
If you wish to contest further, you may attend the City Council Public Hearing which is on 
Wednesday, April 2, 2014 at 5:30 p.m. in Room 300 Council Chambers. 
 
If you have any questions, you may contact me at 651-266-8563. 
 
Sincerely, 
MV 

Mai Vang 
Legislative Hearing Coordinator 
 
c: Paula Seeley (email) 
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